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CLOVERLEAF COURTS
OF BLAINE

September 28, 2012

Dan Schleunder

City of Blaine

10801 Town Square Drive NE
Blaine, MN 55449

Re: Parking on Cloverleaf Parkway

Mr.Schluender:

This letter is a request to the City of Blaine to allow for parking on Cloverleaf
Parkway just east of Polk Street. The residents of Cloverleaf Courts are holding a
one-day Resident Council Craft/Bake Sale Fundraiser to benefit all residents at
Cloverleaf Courts on November 3, 2012 from 9am to 2pm. We have concerns
that because our parking lot becomes so crowded for the event we will have
people parking along Cloverleaf Parkway just east of Polk Street, even though
parking is allowed on Polk Street. We hope to obtain permission from the city to
allow people to park on Cloverleat Parkway intermittently throughout the day.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. Please do not hesitate to contact

me at 763-784-0063 if you have further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

@emw, oy

Jeanne Thompson
Housing Administrator
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